
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3026 

 Version:  Senate Amendments to House Bill 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. Worthen 

 Date: 5/3/2022 

 Impact: No impact to state; sheriffs potential revenue 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB3026 raises the price of fingerprinting by county sheriffs, from $5 to $15, per card.  

 

The senate amendment clarifies that sheriffs cannot charge more than $15 per fingerprinting card 

and restores the title.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Senate amendments to the measure restore the title and clarify that the fee charged by 

sheriffs for fingerprinting services are not to exceed $15.00.  

 

Upon review, the Senate amendments do not alter the fiscal impact of the measure as passed by 

the House. No direct fiscal impact to the state is anticipated from passage of the measure. 

Sheriffs, which are county officers, may see an increase in revenue from passage of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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